-- Name --
Michelle Bloodworth

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

I received the “notice” email from hydro Ottawa. It is totally lacking in the type of information necessary to provide
useful feedback. From the notice, it is unclear why rates are increasing and what the other items Ottawa Hydro
applied for actually mean. This is an abject failure to give customers enough detail to make meaningful submissions



